November 29, 1977

Dear Sylvia,

I received your letter with the invitation yesterday. Today I went to the office that deals with such matters and I understood at once that there is one question I cannot answer. When do I want to leave? You and I have not agreed on that question. I do not want to travel during the winter. Best of all for me would be between March and May of next year. But I do not know whether this would be convenient for you. Are you and Stan planning to go somewhere during that time? Will Luba and Meyer be in New York at that time? I really want to get acquainted with Bob, and with Richard and his family. Please answer these questions quickly.

Thank you for the photographs. I have sent Erma all the ones with her. She said that she congratulated you on the New Year, and she promised to write as soon as receives a letter from her nephew.

Victor and I also congratulate you on your new family and the upcoming New Year. May you all be well. I am not writing to Luba because she is in Florida. Please give Dorothy and Leo my best wishes. It is difficult to write to them because of my lack of knowledge of English.

We kiss you. Sara and Victor.

P.S. Dear Bob! I am writing to you at the address Sylvia and I agreed on in order to hasten an answer. And you? What arrangements do you have from March to May? I really want our acquaintance to take place.

Your Sara.